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Relating to seismic resilience planning 

 

HB 2270 creates the office of State Resilience Officer within the Office of the Governor to 

direct, implement and coordinate seismic safety and resilience goal setting and state 

agency planning and preparation for this purpose.  The bill also specifies that both the 

legislative and judicial branches must identify an individual to monitor the effectiveness 

of seismic safety resilience and planning for their respective branches. 

 

The Subcommittee recommends a General Fund appropriation of $304,653 for the Office 

of the Governor to support two positions, the State Resilience Officer and an executive 

support specialist to fulfill the requirements of the measure.  

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 2270 be amended by the -3 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended.  
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